
idgedale Local School District 
3103 Hillman Ford Road 

     Morral, Ohio 43337 

 

Robert A. Britton, Superintendent 

Jason Fleming, Treasurer 

(740) 382-6065 Phone 

(740) 383-6538 Fax 

 

April 1, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Taking into consideration the Health and Safety of our cooks and bus drivers, and the possible 

exposure to Covid-19, we are looking at different ways to continue to provide our students with 

meals throughout the weeks to come. There are two different scenarios, and we would like to 

hear from you. Which option would serve your needs the best.  

 

1. Instead of daily delivery to your door, we would only deliver meals two times/week but 

deliver multiple meals on those two days. 

 

2. Instead of daily delivery, we would deliver a full week worth of meals to designated 

locations in Morral, Meeker, Kirkpatrick, Grandview, Lincoln Park and here at Ridgedale 

Jr/Sr High, where you would drive to and pick up those meals. 

 

Which would you prefer, please select one of the following: 

 

______ 1. Home delivery two times/week with multiple meals delivered 

 

 

______ 2. Full week meal pick-up at a designated location 

 

Please email your response to either rbritton@ridgedaleschools.org or 

mmitchell@ridgedaleschools.org. Or you can either text your bus driver or return this form to 

your bus driver, by Monday April 6, 2020. 

 

We will not be delivering meals on Friday April 10 or Monday April 13 due to our scheduled 

Easter Break. We will be starting our new delivery schedule the week of April 13, 2020. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert A. Britton, Superintendent 

Ridgedale Local Schools 
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